
• For children age 6-13 who have experienced the death 
of a father, grandfather, great-grandfather, or other 
father figure 

• Facilitated by Children’s Program Coordinator/trained 
volunteers  

• Program will include preparing the children for the 
holiday, memorial activities and snack 

 

All services provided FREE of charge to the  
Sarnia Lambton Community.  

Thursday June 9, 2019 
4:00pm - 5:00pm 

Located at: 
St. Joseph’s Hospice Resource Centre 

475 Christina St., N. Sarnia 

For more information, please contact  
Orley Culverhouse, Children’s Program Coordinator  

oculverhouse@sjhospice.ca 
519-337-0537 Ext. 114 
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